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Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
As your child qualifies for Free Schools Meals (FSM), I thought that I would clarify the position on 
the FSM allowance.  
  
Your child is given an allowance of £2.40 per day. He/she may use this £2.40 at any point in the 
day and it may be spent on whatever your child would like. It is, therefore, up to your child to 
manage his/her allowance each day. Should your child spend all or most of their allowance at break 
time, there will be little or none left for lunch.  
  
The allowance of £2.40 is wiped at the end of the school day; it does not roll over to the next day. 
Should your child not spend the daily allowance, it will disappear from his/her account.  
  
Should you wish to discuss this, please feel free to contact me at dburgess@sawstonvc.org.   
  
Yours sincerely 
  

D Burgess 
  
Mr D Burgess 
Assistant Principal 
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